
A Weekly Update of Good News from John Knox

SteepleTalk
Find out what's going on and what's coming up

in the life and ministry at John Knox Presbyterian Church.

Visit our Website

This Sunday's Worship
10:00 AM

http://www.johnknoxpres.org


Click here for Sunday's Bulletin.

Young at Heart
The Young at Heart (YAH) Planning
Committee will meet August 7 to develop
programs for the coming year and any ideas or
suggestions for a program would be greatly
appreciated.  We know that you know
something interesting! Please call Bessie/Bill
Lee at 233-5516 or e-mail
to: wdljr@bellsouth.net.

Interfaith Host Week is
​August 12-19

Volunteers needed!

http://www.johnknoxpres.org/index.php?id=50
mailto:wdljr@bellsouth.net


Our next week to host homeless families is August 12-19. It is important to check your calendar and
sign up early! Please see the list below of volunteer opportunities available and contact Chris Mathews
to sign up to share your gifts in this ministry of Interfaith Hospitality (in cooperation with Aldersgate
United Methodist Church & First Christian Church). Sunday school classes or small groups may
Adopt-a-Day and staff all positions for that day. Where applicable, please note which days volunteers
are needed – Sunday, Monday, or Friday.
 
Set up Guest Rooms on Sunday, August 12 @ 3pm
 
Reset Guest Rooms on Sunday, August 19 @ 7am
 
Greeter/Server – 5:00 – 7:00 pm – S M F
 
Fellowship host – 7:00 – 9:00 pm – S M F
 
Overnight host – 9:00pm – 7:30am – S M F
 
Evening meal Preparation – S M F
 
Chris Mathews 270-1328 or bmathews0@charter.net

Mark your Calendar: Rally Day

Please join us for Rally Day on Sunday, August 19 th, as we gather to celebrate the official opening of
the Christian Education year. We will start at 8:45 AM in the Fellowship Hall. Please bring your favorite
breakfast dishes to share by 8:30 AM. We’ll discuss the upcoming learning opportunities available in
Sunday school classes and Wednesday Night Live programming for adults and children of all
ages. We’ll recognize the previous year’s Sunday School teachers and our rising 3rd, 6th, and 9th

graders. The breakfast and informational session will be followed by a combined church service
that begins at 10:00 AM in the Sanctuary. This is an opportunity for us to rally together with enthusiasm,
as we re-center and re-commit as God’s people in worship and service for our Lord. We welcome all
friends and neighbors! Volunteers are needed and very much appreciated, so please contact Sandra
Moore at 864-907-4004 or mooresandrab@hotmail.com if you are willing to help!

Walk/Run for United
Ministries
The United Ministries’ Transformation Walk,
sponsored by Bon Secours Health System, is

mailto:bmathews0@charter.net
mailto:mooresandrab@hotmail.com


now including a 5k run! Join us for the 29th annual
event on Saturday, September 22 nd. Registration
begins at 8am, with the event kicking off at 9. The
Walk is FREE. The fee to run is $25 for early bird
registration (ends July 31st) and $30 beginning
on August 1 st. Our new location – beginning at
First Baptist Church, Greenville – will allow us to
walk along the Swamp Rabbit Trail. We’ll be
featuring stories of the transformation of those
who have come through United Ministries’
doors. Please join us by signing up today at
www.united-ministries.org/transformation-walk/ 

United Ministries Food
Collection
We have received another e-mail from United
Ministries. From now on the first Sunday in the
month is not Soup Sunday. We are going back to
donating “groceries” as we used to. All your
donations of food will help to fill the empty
shelves and feed the hungry. Let us pull together
as we used to.

Thank you.

Kathy Hopkins

Youth Ministry News
Waffle Cone Wednesday
As we welcome August and close out the summer, all of our youth are
encouraged to join us for some fellowship time at TCBY! We will remember our
summer experiences, laugh about our memories, and look to the new year in
excited anticipation for all God will continue to do through us, all while eating
some delicious fro-yo. Rising 6th graders are invited to join us as well on August
8th and 15th to get to know their new youth group friends! We can’t wait to see you!

Children's Ministry News
Fifth Grade “Between” Class
Our 5th graders, who will soon be our 6th
graders, will be winding up their special
“Between” class over the next few weeks. They

http://www.united-ministries.org/transformation-walk/


will meet during the Sunday School hour this
Sunday, August 5, for our last class with Mrs.
Susan. On Wednesday, August 8, they are invited
to TCBY for Waffle Cone Wednesday with Jessica
Meggs and the Junior Highs. . (7 Brendan Way
Greenville 29615) Parents, you can just drop your
child off with Jessica at 7:00 and come back to
get them at 8:00. Remember to bring a dollar for
some yummy yogurt! 

Ushers for August
Head Usher: Guy Cloer

Leaders: Sandra Moore, Bob Phillis

Staff Anniversaries

Susan Felton
2 Years

Mandy Scott
11 Years

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

August

2 - Jill Broder, Day Lowery, Mary Sumwalt, Lessie Brooke Sturgis, Mitchell Smith, Henry
Nyvall



4 - Todd Allender
5 - Mattie Varn, Shannon Jackson, Benjamin Grayson
6 - McCrae Rostin
7 - Cheryl Jefferson
8 - Kaitlin Nichols

Please email all submissions for Steepletalk to
mscott@johnknoxpres.org. For Thursday
publication, information must be received by
Tuesday at 12 PM.
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35 Shannon Dr.
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STAY CONNECTED
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Visit our website

mailto:mscott@johnknoxpres.org
http://www.johnknoxpres.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2917220272/
https://www.instagram.com/johnknoxyouth/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdC8J1-Cy8hhZZ5dhpBmudg
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